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PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

 

APRIL 3, 2019 

 

PATRICIA MULLEN 

SPECIAL USE SITE PLAN REVIEW 

6550 ST. RTE 55 LIBERTY, NY 

41.-1-21 

 

 The public hearing was called to order at 7:05 PM by Chairman Jim Stangel. 

 

 The public notice was read and Chairman Jim Stangel called for questions or concerns.  

 

A letter from Florie Bryant who is an adjoining property owner was read.  She had some 

concerns regarding Ms. Mullen’s septic system and her well. After some discussion the public 

hearing was left open in case there were any late comers from the community. 

 

There being no further comments or concerns from any others present, the public hearing was 

declared closed at 7:15PM on a motion by Phil Coombe, III, seconded by Andrew Schwartz, was 

put to a vote and carried with all in favor. 

 

Respectfully submitted:       Geri Gorton, Clerk 

 

Members Present:         James Stangel, Chairman 

    Bob Botsford  

Phil Coombe III 

Andrew Schwartz 

Eric Horton 

Bob Botsford 

Forest Darder 

Walter Zeitchel (alternate) 

James Schmidt (alternate) 

 

 

      

Also Present:   Ken Klein, Esq. 

Keith Stryker, Code Enforcement Officer 


